
Welcome Back Glen Hill Families!

You are invited on a tour through Glen Hill School.  We hope you can journey  with us 
to meet your child’s teacher,  our staff, and to learn about all that Glen Hill has to offer 
this school year!

The Glen Hill doors will be open from 6:00pm - 7:30pm.  At this time you can walk 
through the school to visit and learn about the many worlds of Glen Hill!  You will learn 
about the following:
● Breakfast & Lunch Information
● Academic & Special Services
● Boy Scouts
● Specials: Music, PE, Art,, and STEM 
● Glenside Public Library - sign up for a library card

Classroom Teachers will be in their classrooms to host you and your child so you can 
learn about the curriculum  and classroom procedures.  Each teacher will present the 
same information two times, so join the time that works best.  We will make an 
announcement prior to each grade level session.

TEACHER PRESENTATIONS
● 6:15-6:35 
● 6:55-7:15

Every student should have their own Passport - make sure to get a stamp or mark at 
each place you visit.  When your passport is filled up, there will be tables set up at the 
front door for you to drop off your completed Passport that will be entered in a grade 
level raffle.  Younger siblings are welcome to take a passport too.  Raffle winners 
(current Glen Hill Students) will be announced by the end of the week at school.

Please contact Mrs. Jonas or Ms. Scherer  with any questions.
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